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Farmington Hills Police Investigating Single Vehicle  

Fatal crash on Eight Mile Road  
The motorcycle crash occurred early Monday morning, near the  

intersection of Eight Mile Road and Metroview Road 
 

FARMINGTON HILLS, Mich. (May 20, 2024) — The Farmington Hills Police Department is 
investigating a single vehicle fatal crash that occurred early Monday morning near the 
intersection of Eight Mile Road and Metroview Road. The Department responded at 
approximately 5:50 a.m., after a woman called 911 to report that after she observed a 
crashed motorcycle near the baseball fields of the Founders Sports Park, she turned 
around to check for the driver, who appeared to be deceased when she located him 
near the crash site. Officers arrived on location moments later, along with 
firefighter/paramedics from the Farmington Hills Fire Department, who confirmed the 
motorcycle driver was deceased on scene.   
 
Farmington Hills Police traffic investigators are on scene investigating the crash and 
attempting to notify the next of kin of the deceased driver. At this time, it is unclear 
whether alcohol or drugs may be a factor. The investigation shows that the driver was 
not wearing a helmet at the time of the crash. Eight Mile Road reopened shortly after 
10 a.m. Monday. 
 
Anyone with information related to this traffic crash is asked to contact the Farmington 
Hills Police Department at 248-871-2610. 
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